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November 8, 2023 

 

 

To the Honorable 

The Board of Fire and Police Commissioners 

200 East Wells Street, Room 705 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin  53202 

 

 

Dear Commissioners: 

 

The Eligible List for Heavy Equipment Operator, which was adopted on September 7, 

2023, will be exhausted November 12, 2023, due to an upcoming promotion. As it does 

not officially expire until September 7, 2025, I thought I would bring it to your attention 

now, so the assessment planning process can begin. The Heavy Equipment Operator 

position, as driver and operator for our fire apparatus, is essential for the department’s 

efficient functioning. 

 

It is respectfully requested that an examination be conducted and a new eligible list be 

established as soon as possible. Department members are available to assist Commission 

staff with this request. Your consideration in this matter is greatly appreciated. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

   AARON LIPSKI 

   Chief 
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